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Dear Committee members,

Please don't allow unborn children to be killed right up to their moment of birth.  This
 abortion law reform is unnecessary.  Abortion has negative physical and psychological
 effects on women.  This law could also force health professionals into performing a
 procedure against their consciences.  Community opposition to changing the law is great,
 and I'd much rather have women who feel that abortion is a solution, be helped in other
 ways.

Sincerely,
Joseph Tang
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